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Sunday 4th September 
 

 
 
The volunteers continued the work 
of painting the fence along platform 
2 at Railway Station today.  Another 
section done  - Thank you team and 
well done. 
 
 
 
 
 
We will continue to progress this 
task over the next few monthly 
tasks (weather permitting) while we 
await approval and funding for some 
of our other long term ideas to 
enhance the station platforms.  
 

 
Thanks to the team today: Stewart, Julie, Jane and Annette. 
 

Date of next task: Sunday 2nd October 10:00 
 


